
 

Application refused – 

Liberal Democratic Party 

On 1 April 2022, Joanne Reid, as a delegate of the Electoral Commission for the purposes of s 134 

of the Commonwealth Electoral Act 1918, refused an application to change Liberal Democratic 

Party’s (the Party) name and abbreviation in the Register of Political Parties on the basis that on 

22 March 2022, three members of the Party withdrew the application. 

Please refer to the Statement of Reasons for further details relating to this application. 
 

 


